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Question:  

 

Given the significant failings of the current accreditation process do you not think the 

development of a single set of standards should be halted and a new approach developed in 

response to the findings of the independent report?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The health, safety and wellbeing of older people who reside in aged care services is of 

paramount importance to the Australian Government. 

 

In response to recent quality of care issues, an independent review of the Commonwealth’s 

national aged care quality regulatory processes has been commissioned to consider the 

accreditation, monitoring, review, investigation, complaints and compliance processes to 

ensure that the regulatory system in residential aged care works effectively. 

 

It would be inappropriate for the Department of Health to speculate or pre-empt the findings 

of the Review of National Aged Care Quality Regulatory Processes. The Department will not 

be looking to finalise work on the single set of aged care standards until the review has 

reported. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


